
TOWN OF STANFORD TOWN BOARD

SPECIAL MEETING / BUDGET WORKSHOP
OCTOBER 17th, 2017
The Town of Stanford Town Board convened for a Special Meeting / Budget Workshop on Tuesday, October 24th, 2016 at 6:00 PM.  
Three of the Town Board members were present - Joseph Norton, Mary Weinberger and Linda Eurich - at 6:00PM.  Councilman Orton had alerted the Board that he would not be able to attend. Councilman D’Agostino arrived later at about 6:20 PM.
The Town Board members briefly spoke of confirming other budget figures such as insurance and medical.
Joseph Norton made a motion to have another Special Meeting and Budget Workshop to finalize the 2018 Tentative Budget and accept as the Preliminary on Monday, October 30th at 6:30 PM.  His motion was seconded by Mary Weinberger, with a roll call vote as follows: Joseph Norton – yes; Mary Weinberger – yes; Linda Eurich – yes; Mark D’Agostino – yes; Ryan Orton – absent.  Motion carried.

With no other action taken, the meeting was adjourned at 6:37 PM on the motion of Mary Weinberger, second by Joseph Norton.  Motion carried with all voting in favor.
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Ritamary Bell

Town Clerk


